
FFC CHURCH COVENANT 
 
Founded on prayer 

 To the best of my knowledge, I am eligible to become a covenant member of this local body. I have 
heard the gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ and have been brought by divine grace to repent of my sins 
and believe on His name, and give up myself to Him. 

 I have publicly testified to my union with Christ upon profession of faith, through believer’s baptism 
in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. 

 After reviewing the doctrinal statement of FFC, I substantially agree with its content.  I will not 
neglect to pray for the unity of the Spirit in the bond of peace. 

 I am committed to living carefully in the world, denying ungodliness and worldly lusts, and 
remembering that, as I have been voluntarily buried by baptism and raised again from the symbolic 
grave, so there is on me a special obligation to lead a new and holy life. 

 
Focused on Jesus Christ 

 I am committed to this local church and will walk together in brotherly love as the body of our Lord 
Jesus Christ. I will not neglect to meet together, but will exercise regular whole-hearted participation 
in the body, and will work to sustain worship, ordinances, discipline, and doctrines in this local body. 

 I am committed to self-sacrificial service to others in this local body, through the Holy Spirit, in 
accordance with His gifts for the common good of the body and the furtherance of the gospel. 

 I affirm that I am presently not under the discipline of any other church AND agree to submit to the 
discipline of this church. I also agree to promote holiness in the body by affectionate care and 
watchfulness over others, to faithfully admonish and entreat others with God’s Word as occasion may 
require, and properly confront the sins of others as described in God’s Word when need arises. 

 
Bearing fruit for eternity 

 I am committed to carrying out the mission of reaching out to this lost world with the gospel of Jesus 
Christ.  In my personal sphere of influence, I will bring up those who are under my care in the nurture 
and admonition of the Lord, and will be a pure and loving example who seeks the salvation of my 
families and friends. 

 I am committed to carrying out my God given responsibility to fellow brothers and sisters in Christ's 
fellowship here at FFC —rejoicing at one another’s happiness, bearing one another’s burdens and 
sorrows, caring for one another’s needs, meeting together regularly, diligently seeking and 
preserving unity, and building up each other in the faith. 

 I am committed to carrying out my God given responsibility to the leadership of this local body— 
responsibility of obedience and submission, holding them in high esteem and honor, praying for them 
regularly, and contributing cheerfully and regularly to the support of the ministry. 
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